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Officers Arrest a Suspect in a Bank Robbery 
 

Around 2:46pm on February 6, 2020, officers were dispatched to Bank of the West at 16200 SW 
Pacific Highway on a report of a bank robbery. The suspect fled the scene with an undisclosed 
amount of money.  
 
Officers located a subject matching the suspect’s physical and vehicle description driving 
southbound on 99W and stopped him near Langer Farms on SW Langer Parkway. He was taken 
into custody without incident and was positively identified as the suspect in the bank robbery.  
 
No one was injured during this incident. Detectives are currently investigating this case.  

We want to thank our partners Tualatin, Sherwood, and King City Police Departments and the 
Washington County Sheriff’s Office for their assistance on this call.  

 
 
 


